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 Hearts of Compassion  

We begin this newsletter with a couple of things weôd like you to be 
praying about. 

First, we ask you to be praying for 
Steve and Dianne Warn. They 
have been on the road almost non
-stop since their return from 
Africa, sharing about Agape and 
what the Lord is doing in Kenya. 
They have already been to 
Southern California and for an 
extended trip to the Pacific 
Northwest. They will be back on 
the road again within the next few 

weeks. At the end of September and early October, they will be 
joining us at Community Bible Church in Beaufort, South Carolina for 
CBCôs World Missions Conference. Please keep these very special 
Agape missionaries in your prayers. They need provision and 
protection as they travel. They need the Lord to grant them good 
health and strength. For those of you who have made long road trips, 
you know it can be very physically taxing . Pray they will have an on-
going, over-whelming sense of the Lordôs gentle and loving spirit 
every mile they travel. 

We ask, too, that you be in prayer 
for Chris and Tammy Page and 
their children. After returning to 
Kisumu just six months ago, it has 
become necessary for the Page 
Family to return back to the U.S. 
for a few months. Coming back so 
soon is not what they want, but 
they know it is what they need to 
do. It is a challenging and 

stressful time for their family. There 
are concerns about the logistics involved in flying a family of seven 
half-way around the world again. Please hold them up in faithful, 
fervent prayer. They need the Lordôs wisdom and guidance. They 
need His provision while they are here. Most importantly, they need 
the peace and assurance only He can give. 

Thank you for your prayers for Steve and Dianne and for the Page 
family. Please pray, too, for all of our missionaries both in Kenya and 
here in the U.S., for our Kenyan staff, and for the children the Lord 
enables us to serve. 

As Agapeôs directors, one of the things that touches and blesses us 
more than we can explain is the hearts of compassion and love our 
missionaries and Kenyan staff have for the struggling, hurting 
children God brings to Agape. The emotional toll our missionaries 
and staff pay in caring about and loving these children is extremely 
high. They do it as unto the Lord, but that doesnôt make it hurt any 
less. 

A few months ago, Andrea Dowell wrote a beautiful piece for their 
blog site that we think helps capture both the joy and pain of what 
rescuing street children is all about. At the same time, it gives 
insight into how deeply our missionaries and staff care about these 
children. How willing they are to risk broken hearts to help each 
child. 

With Andreaôs permission, we are humbled to share a portion of 
what she wrote.  

There is an inherent emotional risk that comes with working with 
street kids. These children are rescued off the streets and brought 
onto Agapeôs campus. The staff and missionaries listen to their 
stories, love them, teach them, disciple them, pray with them. Our 
hearts are open wide to these kids so that a relationship of trust 
can start to build. But, that leaves us vulnerable to heartache. That 
leaves us exposed. Because, sometimes, the children make the 
decision not to stay at Agape. Sometimes, when we come to work 
in the morning, we find out that one or more of the boys have 
decided to jump the fence and return to the streets. That news is 
always so incredibly tough to hear. Even though weôve heard the 
same news many mornings before, it hurts every time. But, itôs 
because the streets are always calling the boys from just beyond 
the fence. Life on the streets is powerful and alluring and addicting. 

On the streetséthere is freedom [no rules, no schedule, no one 
telling you what to do]éthere is glue [to sniff to make you forget the 
cold and the hunger and the 
fear]éthere is belonging [to a 
ñfamilyò of street children like 
you]. 

These are the powerfully 
intoxicating things that constantly 
tempt the children at Agape, 
luring them to walk out of the 
gate and return to the ñgood lifeò 
on the streets. They donôt 
remember the dangers of street 

We are humbled to be working with people who care so much, love so 
much , and are willing to risk so much serving Christ. 


